
From:                              Todd Radenbaugh [todd.radenbaugh@gmail.com] 
Sent:                               Friday, February 25, 2011 10:37 AM 
To:                                   Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored) 
Subject:                          Positive for City of Dillingham’s petition for annexation 
  

Local Boundary Commission staff 
550 West Seventh Avenue, Suite 1770 
Anchorage, AK 99501-3510 

Dear Local Boundary Commission  
I would like to comment on the preliminary report to the local boundary commission regrading the 
proposal to annex the local option. I am in full support of the annex of territory proposed by the City of 
Dillingham, which consists of approximately 399.08 square miles. I feel that the revenue created by this 
annexation would be an important investment in the community which will significantly help the local 
economy.  

Sincerely, 
Todd A Radenbaugh, Ph.D. 
Dillingham, Alaska 
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